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27 July 2010 

 
Dear Rachel 
 
Collective Licence modification proposal ref 92/10 
(putting in place a licence obligation on electricity distribution licensees to apply a 
new distribution charging boundary rule to calculate use of system charges) 
 
Further to the notice issued under Section 11A (3) of the Electricity Act 1989 on 23 July 
2010, regarding the proposed modifications to standard licence conditions (SLC)1.3, 
SLC50.10 and SLC50A.11 of Western Power Distribution (South Wales) plc and Western 
Power Distribution (South West) plc distribution licences, I am writing to confirm that WPD 
does not intend to object to the proposed modifications. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ALISON SLEIGHTHOLM 
Regulatory & Government Affairs Manager 
 
 
  
 


